You mention the drawings of the Lion House, but
so far these have not come to hand.

I had a glimpse of Gorden Léith the other day -

as he may have told you - and thought him lcoking very
well. I hope he had no great difficulty in getting his

family back to Johannesburg.
With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

F. < i ha i
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